
 

HAVE A SAY 
 

TRADITIONAL LEADERSHIP AND GOVERNANCE FRAMEWORK AMENDMENT BILL 
 [B23-2017] 

 
SUBMISSIONS AND HEARINGS  

 
The Select Committee on Cooperative Governance and Traditional Affairs (Youth, Women & 

IGR) invites stakeholders and interested persons to submit written submissions on Traditional 

Leadership and Governance Framework Amendment Bill  

 
The purpose of the Traditional Leadership Governance Framework Amendment Bill is to:   
 

• To amend the Traditional Leadership and Governance Framework Act, 2003, so as to make 

provision for extended timeframes within which kingship and queenship councils and 

traditional councils must be established; 

• To provide for extended timeframes within which community authorities have to be 

disestablished; 

• To align the term of office of tribal authorities, traditional councils and kingship or queenship 

councils with the term of the National House of Traditional Leaders; and 

• To provide for matters connected therewith. 

 
Submissions must be received by no later than  27 October 2017. 
 
Submissions and enquiries must be directed to Mr T M Manele, Select Committee on Cooperative 

Governance and Traditional Affairs, 3rd Floor, 90 Plein Street, Cape Town, 8000 or emailed to 

tmmanele@parliament.gov.za  

 
Copies of the Bill may be obtained from Mr T M Manele, tel: (021) 403-3823 or 083 709 8534 or 

www.parliament.gov.za.  
 
Issued by Hon. J M Mohapi, MP, Chairperson: SC on Cooperative Governance and Traditional 
Affairs. 


